



Photos: School Disco! €969 was raised for our Parent Teacher Association (PTA.) Many thanks for all the support.



School bus safety: please remind the children to line up safely at bus stops. All children must remain seated with their safety belts on when the bus is moving.







We are celebrating maths week this week. Activities for the children include: maths-ercise in the PE Hall, treasure hunts, maths quiz, dice games and 'Magical Maths' onine event.



Principal's Newsletter 15th October 2024 info@goreyeducatetogether.ie 0539489662 www.goreyeducatetogether.ie